
   SERVICE FOR THE LORD’S DAY 

December 9th, 2018 

   ~2nd Sunday of Advent~ 

Prelude: Christians, Be Joyful – From Christmas Oratorio-Bach 

Choral Response 

Apostolic Greeting 

      Leader:  The Lord be with you!  

      People:  And also with you! 

Welcome and Announcements 

Prayer of Preparation, Praise and Adoration  

*Hymn: #277 Hark! The Herald Angels Sing 

Sharing of Joys & Concerns 

Pastoral Prayer & the Lord's Prayer  

Choral Anthem: Angels From The Realms of Glory – J. Schrader 

Lighting of the Second Candle of Advent – The Love Candle 

Children’s Time 

Scripture: Malachi 3:1-4 

Hymn: #249 O Come, All Ye Faithful 

Scripture: Luke 3:1-6 

Message: Historical Events 

Offering of Gifts 

Offertory: Jesu Bambino – P. Yon 

*Response: O Come, O Come Emmanuel 

O, come, o, come, Emmanuel, And ransom captive Israel, 
That mourns in lonely exile here until the Son of God appear. 
Rejoice! Rejoice! Emmanuel shall come to you, O Israel! Amen 
*Prayer of Dedication 

*Hymn: #251 It Came Upon A Midnight Clear (verses 1,3 & 4) 

*Charge, Blessing & Sending with Peace 

Leader:  The peace of Christ be with you!  

People:  And also with you! 

Postlude: Angels We Have Heard on High – Trad. French Carol 

 
 

~This Week at 1st Presbyterian~ 
 

SUNDAY, December 9 
9:15 to 10:15 am Sunday School 
10:15 Choir Practice in Chapel 
10:15 to 10:45 am - Coffee Hour 
10:45 to Noon – Worship 
TUESDAY, December 11 
9:00 am – Sanctuary Piano tuned 
12:00 pm - Spark Lunch 
6:30 pm  - Gideons 
8:00 pm – NA Meeting 
WEDNESDAY, December 12 
9:00 am - Y Backpack Delivery 
7:00 pm - Choir Practice 
THURSDAY, December 13 
10:00 am – Good Morning Bible Study 
4:00 pm – Candlewick Commons Dinner 
6:30 pm – NA Meeting 
7:00 pm – Women’s AA Meeting  
SATURDAY, December 15 
3:00 pm - Lighthouse Harmony Christmas Concert 
4:00 pm - Cookie Reception in Fellowship Hall 
SUNDAY, December 16 
9:15 to 10:15 am Sunday School 
10:15 - Choir Practice in Chapel 
10:15 to 10:45 am - Coffee Hour 
10:45 to Noon – Worship 
Christmas Dinner Following Worship- RSVP at the church office 
Or sign up in the back of the Sanctuary. 
 

This Sunday, 12-9~ Liturgist: Ed Jobes; Sound Room: Steve 
Keck; Extended Church: Tricia Dunune; Money Counters: Keith 
Hare, Carolyn Durr; Nursery: Deb Blamer; Children's Sermon: 
Ann Robinson; Greeters: Dick and Karen Birtcher, Louise Whitis, 
Greg Angeletti; Coffee Hour: Chris 
Next Sunday, 12-16~ Liturgist: Keith Hare; Sound Room: Ted 
Brace; Extended Church: Priscilla Hare; Money Counters: Keith 
Hare, Rose Gibson; Nursery: Diane Dodson; Children's Sermon: 
Tina Angeletti; Greeters: Karen Sillin, Kenita Keck, Christa Brace, 
Barb Jobes; Coffee Hour: Kenita Keck 



 

~ Prayer Requests~ 
-Barb Jobes is home and improving but with lower back issues. 
-Ann Robinson will meet with surgeon 12/20  
- Penny Ellsworth –  Dr. says the tumor has shrunk considerably 
and she will be able to have surgery the first or second week of 
Dec. This is a praise to God and a thank you from the family. 
 

     ~ Long Term Prayer Needs~ 
-Kay Kittel’s surgery went well.  She is home now. Pray for a quick 
recovery and for home care.  
-Don Fee – Trouble moving his arm, possible tear or infection. 
-Becky Lake Hottinger – please pray for healing from cancer 
surgery and as she begins 6 mths of chemo. 
-Dave Baughman –They found the cause of seizures and he will 
have the surgery to correct it in the future.  
-John Minihan’s Mother – diagnosed with terminal cancer 
-Dan Dean for a chance to receive a new organ transplant or 
improvement with his own 
-Holly – Chemotherapy started 
 

-Sonny (Valerie’s Husband), who has prostate cancer. 
-Jeff, (Josh Mitzel’s father), who received a bone marrow 
transplant and is now undergoing chemotherapy. 
-Jordan and Laura Bracy, (Birtcher’s nephew) as they serve as 
missionaries to Madagascar. 
-Jordan, (the Baughman’s Son) who is suffering from PTSD. 
-Shirley (Barb Jobes’ Mom), who has lung cancer and is 
undergoing treatment.  
-Bob Bracy, (Karen Birtcher’s brother-in-law) for strength and 
patience and that he might regain eyesight.  
-Jim Wilson having treatments for cancer in his one remaining 
kidney  
-Linda Henry who has colon cancer. 
 

      ~ Our members in need of special care~ 
Dee Barber, Tracee Barr, Carol Denison, Travis Edwards, Nancy 
Johnson, Donna Kinney, Jean Nichols, Barb Ryan, Lovona Parkhill, 
Phyllis Walker. 
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SCRIP Announcement 

 

As Christmas shopping gets started, who doesn’t like to receive gift 

cards?  1
st
 Pres sells gifts cards and makes money doing so. It’s called 

the SCRIP program. Whether you buy the gift cards to give as presents 

to family and friends, or to use them to buy your gifts, we have over 

750 top brands to pick from! 

 

Here’s how it works …SCRIP orders will be taken December 2 and 9 

in the Library before and after Worship. We sell gift cards at face 

value and the church makes money. Your order can be picked up the 

following Sunday.   A list of retailers can be found 

at  https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Shop/Product/Browse#?saved. 

 

Click on either “Alphabetical List” or “Category List”. Printed lists are 

also available in the Library. Order forms are also located in the 

Library and on the sign-up table in the Sanctuary.Please see Peggy, 

Priscilla, Louise or Lois if you have questions. 

[Following Christmas, SCRIP orders will be taken on the first Sunday 

of each month.] 

 

 

 

The Adult Sunday School class begins a 4-week DVD-based Advent 

study on Sunday, December 9
th

. “The Gift of the Nutcracker” is based 

on the Christmas classic ballet and looks at it in a new way – through 

the lens of faith. This study will help us understand God’s greatest gift 

of the Christ Child and of the kingdom Christ came to build. Much like 

Clara, we are all caught in an Advent season, pondering a most 

extraordinary gift. Just like the parables that Jesus told, using common 

every day events, we will find an amazing correlation between the 

Nutcracker and the events of  God coming to earth as a babe to provide 

the way of salvation. Please join us in the Journey Room at 9:15. 
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Candlewick Commons Christmas Dinner -Thursday, Dec. 13th, 
4:00pm.  Please see insert to donate toward Gift Cards for the 
residents.  Sign up in the Sanctuary if you can help make a pie. 
 
A Christmas Celebration Concert with Lighthouse Harmony 
Gospel Trio on Dec. 15th, 3:00pm in the Sanctuary, with a cookie 
reception in the Fellowship Hall to follow.   
 

Congregation Christmas Dinner on Sunday, Dec. 16, following 
the Morning Worship.  Please bring the whole family for a 
wonderful time of food, fellowship and fun!  You don’t want to 
miss this!!  See the Dec. Newsletter for more details and RSVP at 
the church office by phone or email to firstpresofc@gmail.com. 
 
Choir Director Needed - The Church is in need of a new Choir 
Director. A full job description is available on the church’s website. 
Please share this with anyone who might be interested.  
 
Church Organist Needed as of December 30, 2018. Please share 
this with anyone who might be interested.  
 
Camp Akita Winter Youth Retreat.  The retreat is February 22-
24, 2019 and is open to all youth from 6th-12th grade. Mark your 
calendars! 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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If you would like to donate money to buy a $10.00 Subway gift card for the  

Candlewick Commons Outreach please fill out and return to Sandy Noland, 

Deb Blamer or Gaye Gibson.  

Total number of gift cards ______@ 10.00 each 

Total enclosed $_____________________ 

Donated by ______________________________________ 
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